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Camp Ranchi, Letter No. 75 Date : 04.06.2014

DI CELEB AT N'HAT :INVITATION LETTER

Dear All: NOBs, NOBA chapters all over India and abroad, former Principals
/ teachers and former non-teaching staff members

Warm greetings to you all on behalf of Netarhat Vidyalaya family, and on my
personal behalf.

I deem myself fortunate and privileged to have joined the premier educational
institution right on the eve — about a month and a half ahead - when coincidentally
its Diamond Jubilee year: 2013-14 was to commence on 15" November, 2013. It’s a
milestone we all are truly proud of and I am as enthusiastic and motivated as you
all are in celebrating this momentous occasion, particularly the one in the run up to
its grand finale, in a week-long programme (10-16 November, 2014) at our school
premises.

Netarhat Vidyalaya Samiti (NVS) in a coordination meeting with Ranchi and
Netarhat NOBA chapters on 11 April, 2014 at Ranchi had a day long deliberation
on this issue and a few decisions and suggestions have been arrived at that may
now need to be endorsed and supported. Also, cooperation and participation in
ample measure may need to be forthcoming from your end. Well, what all that has
been decided upon has been spelled out separately on the NVS

website: www.netrahatvidyalaya.com OR www.netarhatvidyalaya.in / Netarhat
Vidyalaya Samiti.

Right now, however, as Principal of this esteemed institution I wish you all a very
happy Diamond Jubilee Year and wish to extend warm invitations to you all to join
the school family at Netarhat for grand gala celebrations.

After some deliberation in successive Executive Committee meetings a consensus
has been arrived at regarding the registration fee for all attending former students of
Netarhat Vidyalaya. The amount suggested/ fixed is Rs. 1,000/ - to be paid into the
account of Netarhat Vidyalaya Vikas Kosh. The A/c No. is 11873383941 of the SBI
Branch at Netarhat, and the IFSC Code is: SBINOQQ2985,

:
This amount is merely for registration. It will naturally rise to defray the expenses for
their stay, meals and transport for a period of 3 days during the celebrations
(November 14, 15, and 16 of this year). It is likely to go up 14 to 15 times for a
couple.

It was proposed that all members of the NOBA fraternity should deposit the
registration fee latest by the 31st of July, 2014 to the Bank Account noted above.
This will enable us to get to the number of delegates for whom the school is required
to play host.

With kind regards. Enclosure '.Regii* ny_f_“-

(Prof. Bimalanshu Shekhar Mallik)
Principal, Netarhat Vidyalaya
Member-Secretary



